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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Mayor Carbone and City Council 
 
FROM:   Ray Drew, Public Works Director 
 
CC: Carol Anderson, City Clerk 
 Linda Orr, MSW/Recycling Coordinator 
  
DATE:     June 15, 2022 
  
RE:     Extra Automated Refuse Container Fee   
 
 

1. Vote by the city council to accept the recommendation of the Public Works Director and 
MSW/Recycling Coordinator pursuant to City Ordinance Chapter 128 to set the fee for Extra 
Automated Refuse Container(s) at $250.00 for the period beginning 7/1/2022 to 6/30/2023.  
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